
Port of Columbia County 

NOTICE OF TARIFF CHANGES 

Effective August 1, 2022 

 

 

The following changes will apply to the Port of Columbia County Tariff No. 1 effective 
August 1, 2022: 

 

1. Dockage: Increase 6.5% 
2. Wharfage: Increase 6.5% 
3. Security: To $782 per day 

 

The revised tariff will be available on the Port of Columbia County website:    
https://www.portofcolumbiacounty.org/business-and-development/page/maritime 

 

Contact: Elliot Levin, 503-476-9202, levin@portofcolumbiacounty.org  

 

 


